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Dates for your 
diary:   
2nd May 
EID 
Bank holiday 
Monday 
 
3rd May 
Y1 & Y2 Points 
Games at the EIS 
 
9th May 
Y6 SATs start 
Y5 Decsy trip 
 
17th May 
Tea and Talk with 
Taylor Shaw and 
Broomhall 
Homework club 
 
18th May 
Y4 Hindu temple 
visit 
 
20th May 
FS2 Cannon Hall 
Farm trip 
 
24th May 
Y5  Weston Park 
trip 

26th May 
Y5 Gullivers land 
trip 
KS2 Dr Bike 

Y6 SATs Week 
SATs start next week on Monday 9th May 
for our Y6 pupils. Please ensure your 
child has a good night’s rest and 
breakfast so that they are prepared for 
the day. We are offering all our Y6 free 
breakfast club places next week so that 
they are in school on time ready to start 
their SATs. We want to wish them well 
after all their hard work this year. 
 

Summer term trips 
There are lots of exciting trips planned 
for the summer term. Please ensure you 
return your permission slips promptly 
and pay the parent contribution via 
ParentPay. Thank you 
 
We also had a lovely visit from the police 
last week and the children really enjoyed 
exploring inside the van.  
 

PE Kits 
Please ensure your child brings their PE 
kit into school on their PE day. There are 
a lot of children who do not have a PE kit 
at the moment and this needs to be 
addressed by parents and carers. 
Jewellery needs to removed during PE 
lessons, so please ensure that this is 
possible with the jewellery they wear.  

Tea and Talk 
Come and join us for our coffee morning 
on Tuesday 17th May from 9am in the hall. 
These will run every two weeks, with 
different guest speakers attending each 
session. 

 

 
 
 

Family Faith and Fun 
This will take place on Wednesday 25th 

May. Please look out for the flier and book 

your place at the school office. 

 

Friday 27th May  
We will break up on Friday 27th May for 
the half term week. There is a staff 
training day on Monday 6th June, so pupils 
will start back on Tuesday 7th June.  

 
Have a lovely May Spring bank holiday. 
Thank you as ever, for your support in 
school. We had a great turnout for our 
Platinum Award celebrations. The children 
really enjoyed the free breakfast and 
circus acts and it was lovely to see you all.  
 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher  
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